
OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL 
Achieving today for life tomorrow 

  
 

Parents and Carers 

PTFA Halloween themed School Disco 

The next school disco will be held on Thursday 7th November, times for each year group are as follows: 
 
Nursery, Reception & Year 1 5:45pm to 6:30pm 
Years 2, 3 & 4   6:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
Tickets are £2.00. Please complete the reply slip below and return to school in a sealed named envelope with the £2, 
PTFA will then collect these and issue the tickets.  The entrance fee covers a free glow stick and a drink of juice.   
 
The disco is for all pupils in school but we do ask that Nursery and Reception children are accompanied by a 
parent/carer throughout the disco.  Due to Health and Safety, please can we request that only one parent / carer 
remains with the Nursery and Reception children. Year’s 1 – 4 do not need to be accompanied. 
 
After the success of the last disco, we have taken the decision to keep the split of age groups in order for all children to 
be able to enjoy the disco within their appropriate age groups. Whilst we appreciate that it may be an inconvenience for 
some parents, we feel sure that it will be more beneficial for the children. 
 
Could children attending the second Disco please add to the reverse of their ticket, their name, the name 
of the person picking them up at the end of the night and a telephone number for this person. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the PTFA when you see us on the playground 
or contact us on oxheyptfa@gmail.com  we hope to see you at the disco. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Rourke   Mrs. A. Simcock 
Head Teacher   Chair of PTFA 
 

PTFA Halloween Disco 07/11/2019 – reply slip 
 

I would like to order: ……. tickets for the Nursery, Reception & Year 1 disco 5:45pm to 6:30pm 
 
   ……. tickets for the Year 2, 3 & 4 disco 6:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
Childs name:     
     Class: 
 
I enclose payment of £…………….. to cover the cost of the tickets. 
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